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10th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

MATHS INFORMATION MORNING – THURSDAY 1ST FEBRUARY 

 

We would like to invite you all to our Maths Information Morning on Thursday 1st February.  

It will begin with a short presentation at 8.50am in the school hall by Mrs Brayne, our Maths 

Subject Leader. Mrs Brayne will explain how you can help support you child at home with 

mathematics. 

  

Following the presentation, you will have the opportunity to visit your child’s classroom to 

see the variety of activities we use to learn and embed mathematical concepts.  For parents 

with more than one child, you will be welcome to drop into each class during this time.  The 

sessions will end at 10.15am.  

 

For security and safety reasons we must limit entry to a maximum of one adult per family 

and unfortunately you cannot bring young children/siblings with you.  

 

If you are able to come, please click the link below to sign up.  If you are unable to attend, 

we will be uploading the information from the presentation onto the website.   

 

https://forms.office.com/e/R6kygTh5Tn 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Raha Razeghi 
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